
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  Regular Session MEETING DATE: 07/06/2021 

FROM: Derek Asdot, Chief of Police 

SUBJECT: City Council approval for Detective Erin Vineyard to attend the Police Internal Affairs 

Course. 
 

BACKGROUND 

City Council approval for Detective Erin Vineyard to attend the Police Internal Affairs Course in 

Altamonte Springs, FL from 8/2/21 – 8/6/21. Total amount due for the course is $895.00. This is to be 

taken out of training account # 104-2021-5005410. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

City Council approval for Detective Erin Vineyard to attend the Police Internal Affairs Course. 


